PCC Committee Meeting 1/25/20 For Scholarships, Sponsorship and NCCC Knowlwood Restaurant

Attendees:

Harold Brunski

Don Wilder

Mark Smith

Gary Lane

Ted Jung

Gene Insley

Don Fedderson

Sandy Savanich

Meeting was called to order by President Harold Brunski at 8:18 AM. After input and discussion by those in attendance, the following suggestions were presented

Scholarships

- PCC will have a 5 person committee for the scholarship program
- > Don Wilder will be our Relationship Manager with Simpson Chevrolet
- Eliminate the GPA requirement for 2020. Decided by the scholarship committee with future adjustments to be brought up to the board
- Don Wilder will update the 2020 PCC Scholarship Application Package
- In March discuss with Membership the direction we want to take regarding scholarships and charitable donations
- Discuss with Membership the option to split scholarship with one or more applicants
- There was discussion about making the PCC Scholarship Program recurring each year, subject to availability of Sponsor funding

Sponsorship

- Outgoing President Bob Rose will be part of the current sponsorship committee
- Simpson Chevrolet is the only sponsor we have at this time dedicated to the PCC Scholarship program
- Talk to Bob Rose about other sponsorship opportunities
- Introduce President Elect Harold Brunski to Javier at Simpson Chevrolet to discuss opportunities to promote both Simpson and PCC such as BBQ's or car shows at Simpson

NCCC

- Harold to have a conversation with Cliff Harris regarding NCCC
- ➤ Gary Lane, Gene Insley & Ted Jung will get specific details regarding NCCC, then present it to Membership in April or May 2020 for vote to decide if we retain NCCC membership

Website

Ted Jung brought up the PCC website and suggested we form a Website Committee with Ted Sickles

- Ted Jung to present some ideas to Harold
 Gary Lane will find out who Corvettes West uses for web design

Meeting concluded at 9:20 AM